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Kudos to Arizona

As you have heard our colleague Karen Liersch (AZ) bemoan, Arizona lost its state funding four years 
ago.  After much hard work by Karen and her Arizona colleagues, the tide has turned as she reported 
below.

On Monday, August 5th, the article at the following link was published in the Arizona Republic.  
Thank you to Pam Smith, Executive Director, Arizona Call-A-Teen Youth Resources and to 
Blair Liddicoat, Associate Dean at Rio Salado, for a great job!  And to Sherri Moore - great 
picture!!               

http://www.azcentral.com/community/phoenix/articles/20130730arizona-adult-
education-funding.html

 Then, on Saturday, August 8th, the Republic Editorial Board followed up with this editorial!!   
http://www.azcentral.com/opinions/articles/20130808editorial-adult-education-

improves-state.html

Kudos to Karen and the Arizona adult educators.

All NAEPDC News, Views, and Clues are archived at:
http://naepdc.org/news_views_clues/nvc_home.html

Keep up the good work.  Let me know when we can help.
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